
 

 

 

Alliance Statement on Early Intervention RFP Process 

10.24.23. 

 

As the Department of Early Childhood embarks on a Request for Proposals for Early Intervention Service 

Brokers, Alliance urges the Department to ensure that children and families who are enrolled or eligible 

are not negatively impacted. When systems changes occur, they may create barriers to, and gaps in, 

services. Given the short window during which children and families can access Early Intervention, 

preventing such barriers, gaps, or delays is paramount. We therefore urge the Department to create 

contingency plans to ensure that children and families can continue to receive services without 

disruption during this time. Alliance and its members are happy to assist the Department in thinking 

through potential unintended consequences and contingency plans.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


